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WANDERERS CUP SENIOR SCHOOL

Our Year 7 and 8 Students had a great day attending the Wanderers Cup on
Wednesday 12 June. It was a day where our students could come together and build
cohesiveness as a team in preparation for the upcoming MISA season in Term 3. Both teams
performed incredibly well and as such, have been invited to attend the next tournament.
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Mrs Irene Focas
Senior School Sports Co-ordinator
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